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Comments: Please do not allow the Stibnite Mine to mine for gold in Valley County.  The value of the  South Fork

of the Salmon River, fish habitat and the impact it would have on tourism is priceless.  Mining companies have

been making promises for decades and in the end have not kept them.  The potential for permanent damage to

the area and the rivers is not worth having the minimal economic impact to the area.   We don't need more

pollution or ruination of fish habitat!  


